Paradise Village

Newsletter June 2005

Message from Board of Directors

Another summer 1s here and with it a few
changes. As of the AGM, March 21, 2005, a
new Board of Directors has volunteered to
assume the responsibility of the administration of
the Park. With this, a huge thank you is extended
to the past members for their time and energy in
ensuring the efficient administration of the park
in order that we may all enjoy our time at the
lake. These members include;

Bob Hawes Stu Reynolds
Carol Smith Larry Brooks
Brian Leah Grant Hilliard
John Schinbein Luanne Krawetz

As well, we would like to take an opportunity to
thank all those who have contributed regularly to
both the maintenance and social events of the
park.

Important Dates to Remember

June 25" — Work Party, beach clean-up (please
bring rakes, shovels or whatever else you figure
we will need). Hot dogs, hamburgers and drinks
will beprovided.

July 31% — BC Day/Bay days — cart races and
parade

September 3" — Beach wrap-up Barbeque

Golf Tournament date to be confirmed.

New Members

We would like to take this opportunity to
welcome the new park members.

Rob and Brenda Taggart - Lot 90

Larry and Gail Wharf - Lot 51

Glenn Maglio and Marilyn Maglio - lot 65
Miki Paul Gray - Lot 37

Friendly reminder regarding the most
common complaints and rules

We all like to enjoy our time at the lake, and
would like to remind everyone of the following
rules that are intended to ensure the safety and
enjoyment of everyone’s time spent at the lake.

= Pets are not allowed on the beach

*  Young children should not be teft
unattended at the beach or at the fires

= All vehicles are to be parked off the
pavement and should not be parked on
common property

® Quite time at the trailers is 10 pm.

Thank you for your consideration of others.

Special Thanks

We would like to extend a special thanks to
both Larry and Carol for all the work they
have done to organize many of our activities,
most notably the Golf Tournament and the
Soap Box Derby. We will miss them both very
much. Carol sends her love and wishes to
express “thanks to everyone for eight
wonderful years.”




